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OAS No: 19/15

The Permanent Mission of St. Vincent and the Grenadines to the Organisation of
American States presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of Argentina to
the Organisation of American States, and has the honour to refer the latter’s Note MP
77 conveying: appreciation for the proposal submitted on “Voluntarism in Disaster
Risk Management and Humanitarian Assistance in Anglophone OAS Caribbean
Member States”, the notification that the Executive Secretariat of Integral
Development (SEDI-OAS) will confirm the acceptance of the proposal and the request
for the designation of a Focal Point in the field of risk management, in order to
elaborate with the Argentine White Helmets Commission (COMCA) the final documents
of the project.

In this respect, the Permanent Mission of St. Vincent and the Grenadines wishes to
inform that Ms. Michelle Forbes, Deputy Director of National Emergency Management
Organisation (NEMO) has been designated as the Focal Point for the project.

The Permanent Mission of St. Vincent and the Grenadines to the Organisation of
American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Mission of
Argentina to the Organisation of American States, the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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